Carsie Mundy - Docket: 06-00259

RECEIVED

From:

To:

"Dr. Jack Booth" <driax@homexpressway.net>

<jessica.johnson@state.tn.us>

**Date:** 7/4/2007 12:23 PM

Subject: Docket: 06-00259

T.R.A. DOCKET ROOM

2007 JUL -6 PM 1:31

Dear Ms. Johnson,

You are neither the person I wanted to contact, nor the person who should receive this angry message. Unfortunately, you website offers no email addresses for the crew of "directors" listed with TRA.

While I don't like the above docket item and while I don't understand how a cabin generates more waste than an average household, I do understand this ugly attempt to extort more money from me. The proposed reclassification will not garner additional income for me, nor will it enhance the value of my property. Instead, it seems to me a way to increase revenue that can be mismanaged, so later the rates can be raised again.

I know I alone can't prevent this from happening, especially not being a resident of Tennessee. Nevertheless, I needed to vent to someone and ask the question, "How does waste from a commercial toilet differ from waste generated by a typical homeowner's toilet?" The answer is obvious. It doesn't. Some astute politico has simply found a new way to bolster the coffers of government.

Again, Ms. Johnson, this letter is not aimed at you, but at those who will surely push this docket item through. It's unfortunate they don't have the courage to allow the public to access them. Instead they've made you the scapegoat for the acrimony things like this create.

Sincerely, Jack Booth Carsie Mundy - Re: Docket: 06-00259

RECEIVED

2007 JUL -6 PM 1:31

T.R.A. DOCKET ROOM

From:

Carsie Mundy

To:

Booth, Dr. Jack

Date:

7/5/2007 11:40 AM

Subject: CC:

Re: Docket: 06-00259

Johnson, Jessica

Dear Dr. Booth:

Jessica Johnson, our Public Information Officer, asked me to respond to your E-Mail concerning Tennessee Wastewater's proposed tariff change that proposes to re-classify some residential properties to commercial. It is my understanding that the proposed commercial rate will only be charged to those property owners who actually rent or lease their properties to others when they are not using them. If you do not fall into this category, you should not be affected by the proposed change. This matter will come before a voting panel of Directors on July 9, 2007 at 1:00 p.m. Your are welcome to attend that hearing and be heard if you so desire. If you would like to discuss this matter further, please call me at our toll free number (800-342-8359 ext. 157) and I will be glad to talk to you and furnish you with any other information you would like to have.

Carsie Mundy, Chief-Consumer Services Division Tennessee Regulatory Authority